
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
The Helena City Commission will hold a public hearing at 6:00 P.M. ON 
June 29, 2015, in the City Commission Chambers on the third floor of 
the City County Building at 316 North Park Avenue, Helena, Montana to 
consider the following: 
 
The City of Helena in partnership with Lewis and Clark County and the Montana 
Department of Transportation (MDT) will present the Greater Helena Area Long Range 
Transportation Plan – 2014 Update for consideration of adoption on June 29, 2015. The 
Greater Helena Area Long Range Transportation Plan – 2014 Update is intended to 
facilitate community goals and improve the transportation infrastructure and services 
within the Greater Helena Area to meet existing and future needs. 
 
UPON REASONABLE NOTICE, THE CITY OF HELENA WILL PROVIDE 
ASSISTANCE FOR THOSE PERSONS WITH SENSORY IMPAIRMENTS.  
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT THE CITY CLERK AT 447-
8410 OR TDD RELAY SERVICE AT 1-800-253-4091 OR VOICE 1-800-253-
4093. 
 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 


